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I firmly oppose SB210. As a faithful voter since the age of 18 in 2000. Mail in voting 

has been a benefit for this state as it removes barriers for those who have trouble 

with mobility. Folks who can’t leave work to vote. Folks who want the time to research 

their elected official’s, ballot measures, etc. It came in clutch during the pandemic 

where we didn’t need to scramble like other states. Do not let this pass. This is 

important for all Oregonians to be able to fulfill their civic duty and share their voices.  


